


Our customers, users, employees and suppliers have an expectation that when using 

or delivering our services or assets they will remain harm free. The Directors are 

committed to meeting our vision and these expectations. 

When working for TfW you will receive the necessary training and equipment to 

ensure that you can undertake your job safely, ensure the safety of customers and 

protect the environment. 

As an employee, your physical and mental health and wellbeing is important and we 

provide occupational health services to help you stay healthy and in work and 

provide suitable welfare facilities at your work place. 

We want to maintain a fair culture and employees or their representatives are 

consulted on health and safety matters as they arise, in a meaningful way through 

scheduled health and safety meetings or more regularly where needed. 

What we can all do 

We all need to look out for each other and speak up if anything is unsafe or 

damaging to health or the environment. 

We all have a duty to follow our health, safety and wellbeing rules and procedures. 

Do not take shortcuts. If you think rules or procedures are unhelpful let your 

manager know. Where necessary rules and procedures can be changed. 

We can learn from the past, so always report accidents, incidents and near 

misses/close calls. 

Demonstrate the TfW behaviours in everything we do. 

In this way we can work together so that our vision for a safe and healthy 

environment is achieved. 
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